
Jefferson Elementary School 

Facebook Consent Form 

2016-17 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to remind parents that you can now find Jefferson Elementary on Facebook. This is a 

way for us to share with our families all the great things happening at our school.  

There may be times when we would like to post pictures or videos of your child (names are not posted 
with pictures) or share class work created by your child. 

 

If you like our page you will receive any school updates, and view pictures we may post on your news 

feed.  

Please read and sign the permission slip below indicating whether or not you give permission for the 

posting of pictures or videos of your child on our Facebook page. 

 

www.facebook.com/sausdjefferson 

  

Please Check One: 

             I give permission for my child, _________________________ to be included in Jefferson 

Elementary Facebook page. 

Parent or Legal Guardian Name:_____________________    Signature:__________________________ 

Date: _______________ 

________________________________________________________________________ 

              I do not give permission for my child, ______________________________ to be included in the 

Jefferson Elementary Facebook page. 

Parent or Legal Guardian Name:____________________  Signature: ____________________________ 

Date: ________________ 


